

Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter 13 (December 13th 2019)



Next week we will have a 'Name the Bear' game to raise money for school. It is a £1 a go and any money raised will go to school funds.

We are in need of empty transparent hand wash dispensers (size 300ml) to use in our paint area. Please bring us as many as you can!

Next week we will have a 'Peppa Pig and Christmas biscuit' activity if we fill our 'Golden Pebble' jar. We are going to have work very hard to be kind and helpful and then we will earn enough golden pebbles for this to happen!

Thank you to those who have already brought in their sponsor money. We kindly ask that if possible, sponsor money is brought into Nursery before the Christmas holidays.

Reminder: The Nursery children will perform their <u>Nativity</u> <u>Play</u> on <u>Tuesday 17th December and Wednesday 18th</u> <u>December</u>. Performance times for both days are as follows: <u>10.30am</u> for the children who attend nursery in the morning and <u>2.30pm</u> for the children who attend nursery in the afternoon. Please use the Nursery entrance when you return and the play should last approximately 30 minutes.

Our <u>Christmas Party</u> will take place on <u>Friday 20th December</u>. <u>All children</u> will attend nursery from <u>9am until</u> <u>12pm</u> on this day (please note there will be no afternoon nursery session). Your child is invited to wear Party/dressing up clothes and Mrs Hough and I will be providing the party food.

We are hoping that a 'special visitor' will call into see us at the party! Please return to Nursery at 11.30am to see your child receive their gift from him.

Thank you again for all the support you give your child and us. We are very grateful for your 50 pence donations; we have been able to give the children lots of baking experiences with these funds. Enjoy the weekend, Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough.